Roberds Lake Club Annual Meeting 2016

The 'annual meeting of the Roberds Lake Club was held Sunday, April 3, 2016. Larry Churchill, Mayor
presided over the meeting. There were 36 members and 2 guests in attendance.

A motion by Chris Lawson/Sue Tuma to approve the 2015 minutes and financial report. Motion Carried.

Speakers:
Steve McComas-The Lake Detective gave a very informative presentation on the state of Roberds Lake.
Paul Kaari from Lake Improvement talked about treating the lake to eradicate the curly leaf pondweed.

Old Business:
e 4Mof] uly Boat Parade- Monica Nelson volunteered to chair.

* Welcome Packets-discussion was led by Dave Lenway on what to put into a packet. Dave
volunteered to start working on it.

.

New Business:

Weed control. Ted Tuma talked about the area to be treated, cost per acre to the club and lack of funding
from the state. He also talked about the process and the role the club was assuming for local residents to
work with Paul Kaari who is treating the lake for the club.
Election of Officers: Mayor Churchill asked for additional names to be placed for the board of directors.
Mayor-Larry Churchill
Secretary/Treasurer-Shermayne Cross
Officers-4 with 1 alternate
Ted Tuma, Dave Lenway, Chris Lawson, Bob Cross, Dave Sammon
Motion by Mary Kleist/Steve Taylor to accept the slate of officers.Motion Carried.

Announcements:

Roadside Cleanup is scheduled for April 23 at 9am. Meet at the town hall. Dave Sammon/Lenway will
coordinate.

4" of July Parade- The parade will be on the 4" of July at 2 pm. Prizes will be distributed around 4:30 at
Roberds Lake Resort. Anyone interested in joining the group, please let Monica know.

National Nite Out coordinator Kathy Smith stated the National Night Out will be on August 2 and she will
arrange the speaker. The Roberds Lake Association will provide refreshments.

Annual Picnic-Saturday September 10 at Roberds Lake Resort. Social hour 5-6, dinner at 6. Bring a dish to
pass and your own meat if you will be grilling. Beverages will be provided by the Resort.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:30pm. Refreshments were served.

Respectfully submitted by:
Shermayne Cross, Secretary



